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I support SB 210 to stop mail in voting and begin in person voting in the State of 

Oregon. There is no reason for Oregon to still be counting votes past Election Day up 

to the end of November. 

In addition, the Federal Election Commission has requested that states have in 

person voting where ID is checked. Leaders of our state are putting us in jeopardy of 

losing federal funds because of their policies. 

Thank you. 


